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Dear AWI students, 
 
The lectures in this unusual summer semester are now digitally in full swing and I hope you have 
been able to set up so far. I am writing to you today on two topics: the campus library and the 
second exam date WS 2019/20. 
 
Some of you have probably noticed that we intended to reopen the campus library on Tuesday. 
Unfortunately, this was not possible, but we are confident that we will soon be able to meet the 
requirements imposed on us, so that the partial opening will hopefully only be postponed by a few 
days. You can find up-to-date information on this on the website of the library 
https://www.uni-heidelberg.de/fakultaeten/wiso/bibliothek/index.html 
I am very aware that many of you are waiting for more detailed information about the pending 
exams (second dates WS 2019/20). Due to the current Corona state regulation, it was previously 
not possible to finalise the exam dates and room planning. From this week on, we have to apply 
for exam dates in the rectorate for approval. We will do this in a timely manner, which at the same 
time means that we will not be able to meet our original goal of holding the exams in May. We will 
now apply for dates in June and hope for the appropriate approval by the rectorate. As promised, 
we will inform you at least 3 weeks in advance about the exact exam dates so that you have 
enough time to prepare. Furthermore, we have extended the deadline for the orientation exam 
“Orientierungsprüfung” by one year for those who were in the third semester in the last winter 
semester and who still have to pass their orientation exam (Orientierungsprüfung) in the B.Sc. 
Economics after the third semester.  
 
Despite all the adversities for you and us, we wish you a good and successful summer semester. 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Marcus Padberg 
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